
From:  alix@princesandcrows.com

Sent time:  10/13/2018 07:27:21 PM

To:  elva.nuno-odonnell@lacity.org

Subject:  Stop the Millenium
 

I am a Los Feliz resident of 10 years.
I would like to let you know I am very much against this project. This will destroy our 
neighborhood. 

Alix Soubiran
1534 Sanborn Ave
Los Angeles
CA 90027

Thank-you

Sent from my iPhoneFrom 1612052733339169641@xxx Wed Sep 19 16:08:08 +0000 2018


